VILLAGE OF BROOKLYN HEIGHTS

MINUTES OF A MEETING
FINANCE

The Finance Commitiee meeting of the Village of Brooklyn Heights, ONIo was held on March 1, 2022 at
6:00 p.m. with Mr. Walsh presiding.
Present at roli call: Council Members: Berzins, Blados, Lasky, Presot & Walsh

Mayor: Procuk

Clerk/Treasurer: Frank

Law Director:

Engineer:

Police Chief: Meade

Fire Chief:

Acting Service Dir: Florjancic

Bldg. Commissioner:

Comm. Service Dir:

Recreation Director:

Soccer Commissioner:

GUESTS: None
The purpose of the Finance meeting was to discuss the 2022 capital budget.
Councilman Walsh opened the floor for discussion.

e Clerk/Treasurer Frank briefly discussed the loan status for the new Police and Service
Department vehicles.

o He further reported on the status of Escrow money that can be used for the Police Bike Patrol
and that all of the Engineering projects are included in the budget.

¢ The capital budget is set and ready to be submitted to the county.

Councilman Walsh asked if there was any other business to discuss at Finance meeting. If there is no

further business the meeting is adjourned.
Matt Walsh

Finance Chairman




